
19 March 2024

DOJO Class Reward

Dear Parents/Carers of Nursery,

At the start of this term, Nursery were set a challenge - to all get 2000 or more Dojo points - we are pleased

to inform you that we have reached our goal! So in celebration of our fantastic term in Nursery and

achieving our goal, Nursery have chosen the reward to have a pizza party.

The class’ reward afternoon will take place on Monday 25th March 2024.

We are extremely proud of the children for earning this amount of Dojos and I am sure you will join me in

congratulating their determination to show expected behaviours. If you have any questions regarding this,

please do not hesitate to contact us via Class Dojo.

Thank you for your continued support,

Miss Huggins, Mrs Gurung & Mrs Nevis

Nursery Class Team


